
ITEM 7 

MANAGER'S REPORT NO. 79 
COUNCIL MEETING 1979 11 19 

RE: LETTER FROM ALM ELECTRIC CO. LTD. 
3331 ARDINGLEY AVENUE, BURNABY, B.C., V5B 4A5 
DIRECTIONAL SIGNING TOARDINGLEY AVENUE AND DARNLEY STREET 

Appearing on .the agenda for the 1979 November 19 meeting of Council is a 
request from Mr. R. Gaw, Vice-President of Alm Electric Co. Ltd., for a 
means of helping motorists to more easily find Ardingley Avenue and Darnley 
Street. Following is a report from the Municipal Engineer on this matter. 

RECOMMENDATION: 

1. .THAT the recommendation of the Municipal Engineer be adopted. 

*******. 

'' ', ·. , . . 

TO: MUNICIPAL MANAGER 
'.' ·.· . ,· _." •":' 

FROM: MUNICIPAL--ENGINEER 

.. SUBJECT: ALM ELECTRIC CO. LTD • .,. 3331 ARDINGLEY 

RECOMMENDATION: 

THAT Mr •. R. Gaw, 3331 Ardingley Avenue, Burnaby, B.c., 
VSB 4A5 be sent a copy of this report. 

REPORT 

Reference the submission from Alm Electric dated 79 11 09. 

In response to the above submission we will be posting, for 
a period of six months, a directional sign indicating that 
Ardingle~ Avenue and Darnley Street can be .reached via 
Laurel Street off Norland Avenue. This signing is for the 
benefit of regular users who normally entered the area via 
Ardingley Avenue at Sprott. Newcomers to the area will be 
in the same position as newcomers to dozens of other streets 
in Burnaby that are well off the main arterials e.g. Conrad 
Street, Alaska Street, Express Street, Venture Street, 
in that it will be their responsibility to seek direction 
by either road map or enquiry. 

HB:sp 

E. E. Olson, 
MUNICIPAL ENGINEER 




